Good morning,
| hope you are well and had a lovely weekend.

Firstly, | just want to say thank you for your input at our most recent CAT session on Attachment, it was
really interesting to hear your views about what we are already doing to become an Attachment Informed
and Trauma Sensitive school. | have attached a copy of the presentation, which includes our next steps for
accreditation. We will be developing the following:

- Review our relationships policy.

- Develop a working party (ideally with staff from all stages).

- Enhance and support staff wellbeing.

- Building staff capacity (updating staff, continuous training opportunities, provide time to feedback
and reflect).

- Continue to inform parents and provide opportunities for parental engagement.

- Revise our self regulation and nurture areas.

I have included the list of attachment/nurture texts available to rent from 5LC, so if anyone wishes to do
any further reading, please let me know and | can contact the specialist support team. A big thank you to
Alan H, who has kindly donataed some of his books to the staffroom for you to use for your own CLPL or
within your classrooms. | will add some of the texts | have to our ever growing resource bank and if
anyone else wishes to pop their books too, please feel free as it would be much appreciated.

| have also created a folder in the 5taff SharePoint with all resources from the SLC 5taff Learning Centre
and the Attachment Network Group Google Classroom. | will continue to send regular updates from these
meetings via email and then add any further documents to the shared folders.

As mentioned at the CAT, if anyone wants to join our working group, please send me an email. | have had
some staff already show an interest in developing attachment informed approaches within KP and it
would be great to have a few more join us.

Best Wishes,
Fiona



